
East Tullos Energy 
from Waste Project 
Update
The planning application to develop a 
£150 million Energy from Waste facility 
at East Tullos in south Aberdeen has 
been submitted to Aberdeen City 
Council.   

Three public exhibitions were held on 
29th February, 1st and 2nd March in 
Torry and at the Aberdeen Altens Hotel 
where further details of the proposal were 
presented to the public. 
  
Members of the public now have the 
opportunity to make representations 
to Aberdeen City Council 
as part of the statutory 
consultation process. More 
information about how to do 
this is available online at www.
aberdeencity.gov.uk/planning.  
The reference number for this 
application is 160276.

The proposed development will 
process non-recyclable municipal waste 
from Aberdeen City as well as neighbouring 
local authorities, Aberdeenshire and 
Moray. Under a first stage Inter-Authority 

Agreement, the three Councils are working 
in partnership to undertake initial project 
and procurement development work for the 
proposed facility.  

The proposed development would generate 
heat and power from waste that cannot 
be recycled, providing secure, low-cost 
energy to households, businesses and 
council facilities in the area.  
If permission is granted, the plant is 

expected to be operational 
around 2021.

In March, a group of 
representatives from Torry, 
Nigg, Kincorth & Leggart and 
Cove & Altens Community 
Councils visited a similar 
facility in Lincoln as part of 
their role in the Stakeholder 

Group which has been established as part 
of the project. 

For more information about the project 
see the Aberdeen Recycling and Energy 
website at www.abzre.net or e-mail 
WasteStrategy@aberdeencity.gov.uk.


